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Giovanni Di Popolo

Wed 25/08/2021 17:45


• To: ewills@geraldeve.com


Dear Emma,

I hope you are well.

We discussed that the Premises Licence will be transferred from 
Pizza Express into our company name of Di Popolo Investments 
Limited. Please can you chase this with Pizza Express?

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Giovanni Di Popolo


